
Position:  Baking Committee 
 
Name:  Sara Hope 
 
Number of children enrolled at BFA:  1 child enrolled at BFA 
 
Grade of each child:  1st Grade 
 
How long your family has been at BFA:  4 years 
 
How many PTO Meetings you have attended in 2016-18:  1 
 
Why are you interested serving on the BFA PTO? I think the PTO is integral to the overall success of the 
school and would like to become involved. Can I say I would be a good fit for Restaurant /Spirit Night 
Com. Chair & Baking Committee Manager because I love to eat?  :)  Seriously, I do, but I would also be a 
good fit because I am very organized, detail-oriented, enthusiastic & good at delegating or taking charge 
(whichever is needed).  
 
Why do you think you would be a good fit for this position? I'm very creative and I think birthdays are 
very important. We make a big deal of them in our house and I think BFA teachers and staff do so much 
for the school and our children that on their birthdays, they deserve recognition by as many of us as 
possible. Also, with a little one still at home, it gives me an opportunity to contribute and also utilize my 
free time for other in-school volunteer activities which I still enjoy being a part of. 
 

 


